
Meet Miss Maag! 
2014-2015 School Year 

Hello Room A14 Families, 

 Welcome to the beginning of a new and exciting year at Patterson! I am thrilled 

to get to know my new kiddos! My name is Hannah Maag and this is my fourth year at 

Patterson and fourth year of teaching first grade. I grew up attending Chandler schools 

including Jacobson Elementary, Tarwater Elementary, Bogle Jr. High, and Hamilton 

High. Originally I am from Worland, WY, but I definitely consider Arizona my home. After 

high school I attended Northern Arizona University where I graduated with a degree in 

Elementary Education. I came back to Chandler to do my student teaching at 

Jacobson Elementary in the third grade. I absolutely love the Chandler District and 

consider it one of the best!  

 I am the oldest of three children. I have 

two younger brothers: Heath is 24 and works for 

ASU in the IT department. Jonas is 20 and is 

entering his sophomore year at Western State 

Colorado University where he is studying to be a 

physical therapist and runs on the track and 

cross country team. My mom, Becky, is also a 

first grade teacher and teaches at Tarwater 

Elementary. My dad, Mo, is a math teacher at 

Hamilton High and is also an online instructor for 

local community colleges. My family and I have 

two wiener dogs, Aurora and Princess, and a 

very playful kitten, Kitty.  

I am very family oriented and love 

spending time with them! In my free time I enjoy 

doing CrossFit, painting, going to concerts, and 

being with my friends. I also love going to the 

movies, am a pro at hula-hooping, and collect 

a variety of unicorn items.  

 Again, I am very excited about this year and am so glad that I have the 

opportunity to work with you and your child . Please feel free to contact me if you 

have questions or concerns. I am looking forward to a fabulous year of learning and 

discovering together! 

Warm regards, 

Miss Maag 

Heath, me, Jonas, mom, dad 

Aurora Kitty Princess 


